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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Sent: 04 September 2020 10:33
To: 'Chantelle Wilson'
Cc: Administrator | Swaffham Town Council; Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: RE: Grays funfair 

Dear Chantelle, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail and request to use the Recreation Ground for Gray’s Funfair on behalf of Jonathan Gray. I 
am also in receipt of your risk assessment. The request is very timely, as this morning I have sent out the agenda for 
the Council meeting next Wednesday evening 9th September and been able to include this for next week.  As I have 
to refer this to the Council in the light of the Covid-19 pandemic, as we have cancelled all of our public events to 
date this year. I do understand that the government guidance has changed in regard to Funfairs, and this will be 
reported to the Council when they consider your request. 
 
I will come back to you with an answer by e-mail on Thursday 10th, or you can give me a call on my Direct line 01760 
726500 on that day if you prefer – many thanks. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Richard Bishop 
Town Clerk 
 

     
 
Swaffham Town Council, Town Hall, 4 London Street, Swaffham, Norfolk, PE37 7DQ  
DDI Tel 01760 726500 Office Answerphone Tel 01760 722922  www.swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk 
 

You can also follow Swaffham Town Council on Twitter and Facebook 
         @SwaffhamClerk @SwaffhamCouncil @Swaffhamevents and @SwaffhamMarket  
 
From: chantelle wilson <cwilson412@googlemail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 3, 2020 2:41 pm 
To: Administrator | Swaffham Town Council 
Subject: Grays funfair  
  
 
Hello there  
As you are aware that the government has let all funfairs operate again we have all the Covid necessary part 
paperwork et cetera we was wondering if we could use the park at Swaffham  rec 
from the 13th of September to the 28th of September two weeks We are covered friendly with all the right 
equipment 
If you could let me ASAP  
Many thanks Jonathan Gray 
Sent from my iPhone 


